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Droma ClUb

Drama Club have been working hard
rehearsing for our end of year production
- Peter Panl We hope you can come and
enjoy our show on Thursday &th July.
Tickets are available to purchose from
today for £1.50.

If anyone has any old costumes Jrhey would

be wi||ing to donate to school - |:>|eose send

them in to Mrs Ward.
Birﬂey Aqua’ric Centre

Next school year, it is our intentfion to take

year 5 to swimming lessons back in Birﬂey.
Please find attached the most recent
newsletter regording the Birﬂey Communify
Aquatic Centre and the crowdfunding leaflet

for their current crowdfunder.

We|| done year ll-

Throughou’r this week the children in Year &
have been comp|e’ring their mu|’rip|ico’rion
check to assess their know|ec|ge of the
mu|’rip|icofion tables. The children have worked
very hard up until this point and should be
proud of what Jrhey have achieved. Well
Done Year &l

Bowel and Bladder Advice

There are an increasing number of queries
with regords to Bowel and Bladder Issues.
The following link is a leaflet about
constipation: LOB constipation leaflet v1.7
(gatesheadhealth.nhs.uk)

Rwﬁ’
/ ‘ Please remember if you bring your bike or scooter to school
i{J i; Safe you need to wear a helmet!



https://www.gatesheadhealth.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Constipation-Advice-Leaflet.pdf
https://www.gatesheadhealth.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Constipation-Advice-Leaflet.pdf

Mini Health Champions
& Year 5 School Councillors and Mini Health Chompions.
We have been |oo|<ing at ways to make our school a healthier
p|ace. Our school dinners are made to be heloy; however some
children's pocked lunches contain unheloy ingredienfs. We have
ﬂwoughf of some suggestions for healthier alternatives:

e Instead of hoving chocolate spreod on a sandwich, you

could have ham, cheese, tuna, chicken or cucumber.
Instead of hoving a chocolate bar, you could have a box of fruit or an oat bar.

e Instead of hoving a pocke’r or crisps, you could have breadsticks (perhops with a heloy
dip.)
Unless your child has medical needs, p|eose be aware that their water bottle should contain
water. Thank you for reoding our ideas. We hope that ﬂ’wey have inspired you to give your
child healthier options in their pocked lunches.

#INSPIRE Torch Relay

Well done to dll the children Jroc|oy for JrCIking the torch on an epic walk around Birﬂey - we

hope some of you enjoyed seeing them on their Woy!

Specia| Mention

At Birﬂey East we are o|woys striving to offer the children the best we can, both in and out
of the classroom, so we would like to say a huge thank you to Mr \/Vi|oughby, our site
manager, for the work he has done over half term to repair our sand pit. The sand is reody to
be added and the children will be able to p|oy in this area on p|c1y’rimes and lunchtimes from

now on.

End of the football season A3/AL

We would like to say a huge thank you and a massive well done to the boys who have
represen’red our school this year in the Chester-Le-Street School Football Leogue. It has
been a p|eosure to watch them p|oy Jrhroughou’r the school year and deve|op over the season,
both on and off the piJrch. Our last |eC|gue games for this year were against Edmonds|ey,
where we drew &-&, and Portobello where we unfor’runo’re|y lost &-1. Both games were very

competitive and our boys p|ayed bri||ion’r|y.

Well done, we are so proud of you all.

birtlev Heritage Group Birtley
D DGy PrOjeC.I. /‘ Efg{,‘;’;“
The Birﬂey Heri’roge Group have sent a

thank you to our year 3 class who have _ _
Thank you Year 3, Birtley East Primary School for taking part in our

been part of their D Doy project: _ D Day Project.

Well done Year & and 3l

The manager to the V\/oshing’ron Wetlands Centre has sent a |ove|y message about our year
& and 3 children visiting them Jrodoy:
We ‘ve had your Y/ Y3 classes visiJring here Jrodoy. The pupi|s were d c|e|ithr. They were

very well- mannered, chatty and had some great questions. In lovely bright conditions, they
were engoged and listened well. They and your staff were a credit to your school. We see

|O00s of children here annuall

and I like to feedback, on the awesome ones.

ey Thi




Kielder Cha”enge

It is not |ong now until the new group of Year 5 children take
on the Kielder Cho”enge - a &6 mile cyc|e cho||enge around the
very hi||y Lakeside V\/oy route of Kielder Reservoir. The children
have one more ride with Richard, the cyc|e lead, to comp|e’re their
training. A parent meeting will be held to discuss the kit list and
® there will be an opportunity for parents to ask any questions
they may have before the challenge itself.
If you cant make the meeting, p|eose let Mrs Small or Ms Ri|ey know and ’rhey will arrange a
more convenient time to speok to you. Please ensure any oqueronding payments are poid

prompﬂy. Please see the dates below.

Troining ride - \/\/ednesdoy [Ath June 204
Parent meeting - f\/\ondoy I7th June Q0L at 3:30pm
Kielder Challenge - Thursday &7-38th June A0dk

The children at Birﬂey East are given lots of opportunities fo be heard in our school and we
have listened to and ocknow|edged their request. For a while now, we have had V\/hee|y
Wednesdoys where the children are able to bring roller skates and skateboards into school for
use at lunchtime. We also have a coup|e of school bikes that are free to use. However, the
children have asked if Jrhey can start to bring their scooters in as well, and as we are now able
to use the whole of the school grounds due to the improvement in the weather, we are hoppy
for the children to bring their own scooters in on V\/ednesdoys for use at lunchtimes. No

electric scooters are permif’red. The children can keep their scooters in the scooter pods on the

veranda. CHILDREN MUST BRING, AND WEAR, A HELMET!

Dates for your Diary
Please note, we include as much information as possible about upcoming events on this newsletter but please also look out
for separate communications from your child’s teacher.

New or chonged dates are high|ighfed in a different colour.
’ [th June ‘ Kielder Troining Ride

During June, statutory assessment will take p/cce in the fo//owing year groups:

Phonic Screen; all of year | and some of year &: WB [0-6-3k
Multiplication Tables Check; Year &: WB 3-6-a4 (and the following week if needed)

EYFS Profile Assessment; reception class

REMINDER: School is closed to pupils for our occasional day on Monday Is' July
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